
Good afternoon,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all who were able to attend the first Academic Affairs All Employee Meeting.  Attached is the PowerPoint presentation that the presenters went over. It is also available as a download on our Academic-Affairs Employee Resource Portal.

The School of Medicine Academic Affairs:  Employee Resources Portal can be reached by clicking here:  https://www.utmb.edu/meded/EmpResPort/.  If you have any content ideas or suggestions for the portal, please let me know via email.

The group who was present voted and it’s been decided that the Academic Affairs meetings will take place three times per year instead of quarterly.  Stay tuned for information regarding the next meeting date.

Also, Dr. Mouton invited all employees to submit ideas for an Academic Affairs mission statement.  Please email your idea(s) to me (Lori DeWillis) by Wednesday, April 3.  All ideas will be reviewed and the AA leadership will determine the final mission statement.  It could be one or it could be a combo of several submissions!!  They look forward to seeing all your ideas!!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

~Lori Kocian DeWillis, MBA
Assistant Administrator, School of Medicine
Office of Academic Affairs
301 University Blvd. | Galveston, TX  77555-1307
Ofc: (409) 772-4841


